Oona Tropeano
P O Box 600
Bradford, NH 03221

Qctober 12, 2016
Zoning Board Bradford, NH

Despite all the opposition to Churchill Hezletons application for a motor vehicle junkyard, I
would like to make the respectful request, that you hear him out and make your decision
based on the facts on hand.

I implore the board to consider those of us tax paying residents who do not drive new
vehicles and need replacement parts from time to time. Or the number of local landscapers,
construction workers and masons who service our grounds and property. Many of them drive
older model trucks, and when the mechanics, Bruce or Brewster needs parts they take their
business out of town.

Personally, T drive a 1984 Mercedes, if I need parts for that I must go to to Haverhill, MA and
a 1995 Subaru, its parts come from Roxbury, Conn.

If the resistance is because of the visual appearance of a junk yard, steps can be taken at this
time to perimeter landscape with evergreens to insure visuals are kept to a minimum.

I do know Churchill has been very open with his land to surrounding neighbors who have
animals graze on it or those who use it for recreation; for riding, cross county skiing or snow
shoeing. His spirit of generosity is noteworthy, in an area where more and more property is
posted.

Thank you for your consideration,

Oona Tropeano
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